
FEBRUARY 2021
KEY DATES

TEACHERS MESSAGE
Hello RCP members and families!

To all of our new members joining us this year, welcome to RCP, and 
welcome back to our many returning members! We hope everyone has 
enjoyed their first two weeks of classes of the new year - we have had a 
blast!

We are so excited to be back and are thrilled to see so much enthusiasm 
towards the new syllabus already!

Every month you will receive a newsletter packed full of all the information 
needed throughout the year to keep you up to date! We also encourage all 
members and parents to join our ‘Redcliffe City Physie - Members’ page as a 
way to keep in touch with your fellow RCP friends and families.

Above all else, please don’t hesitate to contact us anytime with any query 
you may have - we’re always happy to answer any and all questions!

BANK DETAILSTEACHERS CONTACT DETAILS
COURTNEY DICKSON

BRIARNE MOSTYN

JADE STEEL

Redcliffe City Physie

BSB: 034-059

ACC NO: 453261

M: 0424 580 193
E: redcliffecityphysie@gmail.com

Private Facebook Groups:
Redcliffe City Physie - Members

Redcliffe City Physie Ladies

17/02/2021 & 18/02/2021 
LEOTARD TRY-ONS 

Clontarf Beach Primary School

01/03/2021
FIRST FEE INSTALMENT DUE 

(Paid to the RCP bank account)

21/04/2021 & 24/04/2021
FIRST CLASSES
FOR TERM 2

26/04/2021
LEOTARD & PERFORMANCE 

WEAR ORDERS DUE

31/03/2021 & 03/04/2021
LAST CLASSES
FOR TERM 1



Your first instalment of fees are due on the 1st March, paid into the RCP bank account (details on 
the first page of this newsletter)

4-8yrs: $146 to RCP & $99 to BJP
9yrs - Ladies: $166 to RCP & $99 to BJP

Payment plans are available upon request - please contact us so we can organise a plan that 
works best for you. You may wish to pay your fees in two instalments or in one lump-sum payment 
(details below).  
 
If you have already made payment, please kindly disregard this reminder. 
 

RCP FEES

LEOTARD & PERFORMANCE WEAR TRY-ONS
Please see attached the 2021 Leotard/Performance Wear Catalogue along with size, price and 
ordering information direct from Danz Design. 

RCP has been lucky enough to secure two nights for leotard try-ons, giving you the option to 
attend either of the dates below (both held at Clontarf Beach Primary School):

Wednesday 17th February: 4:45pm-8:45pm (in the back room)
Thursday 18th February: 4:45pm-8pm (in the main hall)

*If you are a Wednesday night student and plan to attend the Wednesday try-on day, please 
ensure you arrive before or after your class so as to not interrupt your physie lesson.

We strongly encourage ALL members to attend so you know which size/style fits you best. There 
will be a teacher there to help guide you and answer any and all leotard questions you may have! 
 



BJP & RCP REGISTRATION
Please see below the two links you will need to register yourself with both RCP and BJP for 2021 
(please note the QR codes that were previously sent out have expired). 

RCP Registration: 
https://form.jotform.com/203267115916858

BJP Registration: 
https://bjpphysicalculture.wufoo.com/forms/2021-bjp-member-registration/

Incentives to get you registered ASAP:

1. Complete your BJP registration and receive the 2021 music so you can practice with ease at 
home, exactly like we do in class!
2. Complete your RCP registration (along with the BJP registration + ensure your fees are up-to-
date) and receive the 2021 RCP Portal Password

Remember, ALL students are required to complete both registration forms. If you have already 
completed both registrations, kindly disregard this reminder. 

Please see attached the 2021 Fee Schedule which includes due dates and bank account details. 

FRIENDLY CLASS REMINDERS

COVID-19 SAFETY PROTOCOLS

- Please bring a water bottle to every lesson
- We advise all students to arrive 10 minutes prior to your scheduled start time to ensure you’re 
ready to start class on time
- If required, please use the bathroom before class to avoid the need to leave during your lesson 
- The playground is not included in our hire agreement, please refrain from using this facility as it 
will NOT be supervised by teachers or any RCP helper
- We ask all parents/family to remain outside the hall during class (with the exception of children of 
those in our ladies class). You may view your daughters class from the windows outside
- Please ensure you’re at the hall on time to collect your daughter at the completion of her class

We are taking extra measures at all classes to ensure you can enjoy physie in a safe environment 
and we expect ALL students and parents to abide by these protocols. 

- Hand sanitiser upon entry and exit
- Touch points & equipment wiped after each class 
- Roles will be marked to track student attendance at every class
- If you’re unwell, do not come to physie class until you have fully recovered
- Masks are not mandatory however, you may wear one if you wish 
- Teachers will conduct head counts to ensure maximum number of people inside the hall is not 
exceeded
- Parents are NOT ALLOWED to enter the foyer or hall (unless you’re using the bathrooms)
- If you wish to remain on the school grounds (ie on the benches outside of the hall) during your 
daughter’s class, please ensure social distancing rules are maintained



SOCIAL MEDIA & MEMBER FACEBOOK GROUPS

UNIFORMS
We have a full range of RCP uniforms and merchandise available to you! Uniforms instil a sense 
of pride and belonging so we encourage all members to purchase at least one RCP garment.

Please see below the uniform price list! The link to complete an order form is available on the 
members portal of our website (once you have completed both the RCP & BJP registration and 
you’re up-to-date with your fees, you will receive the portal password).  
 
Once paid for, orders will be distributed to you at the first class of the month (you will be advised if 
your size/garment is not in stock and alternate arrangements will be made). 

RCP has a closed group for members (and their parents) only - this is a private group page 
where you can ask questions, share photos and talk to other Redcliffe City Physie members.

Please request to join us: ‘Redcliffe City Physie - Members.’

All ladies who are registered in our ladies class can also join the ladies group: ‘Redcliffe City 
Physie Ladies.’

Head on over to our public page ‘Redcliffe City Physie’ and give us a like and/or 
recommendation, and follow us on Instagram - let’s share the physie love to the wider 
community!



CLASS PHOTOS

COMMUNICATION

CLASS TEACHERS

Our primary source of communication is via email as this is the easiest way for all three teacher’s to 
read and respond to your questions and distribute information to you.

In an attempt to better our communication, all RCP registered members will have access to our 
members only portal of the RCP Website (once your registration & fees are up-to-date). Here, you 
will be able to access all newsletters and class notes along with some other handy tips and tricks 
as the year moves along.

You will always receive class, club event and competition details via email so please check your 
inbox regularly. If for any reason a class needs to be cancelled, you will be advised via email.

If you require information on upcoming events - please double check your emails and the portal 
prior to contacting us. Outside of physie, your teachers work full time and whilst we try to reply to 
all messages as soon as we can, you may find the answer here first! If you’ve looked and still can’t 
find what you’re after, please don’t hesitate to shoot through a message - we’re always happy to 
help!

During classes, we try to have all teachers inside so your girls get the most out of every lesson. But 
please catch one of us at either the beginning or end of a lesson if you need a quick chat!

Each of our classes have one lead teacher:

Miss Jade 			   Miss Courtney 		  Miss Briarne
4-6yrs & 9-12yrs 		  7-8yrs & Ladies 		  9-12yrs & 13-1st yrs

If for any reason your teacher is going to be away (whether it be for one lesson or an extended 
period of time) one of the other two teachers will fill in.

During all classes, in addition to the lead teacher, you’ll see us floating around the front, side and 
back of class. If there’s a move that you can’t quite grasp or something you’re unsure of, please ask 
us and we’ll be more than happy to help you!


